
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

09 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 - Illustrator 

 

As part of our Art curriculum we are delighted to be inviting a local Illustrator, Mark Page into 

school. 

 

On Thursday 10 November, Year 2 learners will take part in an Art workshop ran by our expert, 

Mark Page. He will share his role as an illustrator and share some of the work he’s been part 

of including a book called ‘The Woodland Clan’.  

 

The children will also get the chance to draw a tiger alongside the illustrator as he guides us 

through the drawing process. Mark runs art classes locally so we are looking forward to this 

opportunity. 

 

This will take place within the school day and we are asking for a contribution of £2 per child. 

Please can this be paid via Parent Pay by 28 November 2022. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Hannah Burbidge Ella Crocker 

 

Hannah Burbidge            Ella Crocker 

Class Teacher     Class Teacher 

 

 

 


